de la Guerra, Sheila



A-3

From:

Mary Ellen Brooks <mebrooks@sbceo.org>

Sent:

Monday, June 3, 2019 11:50 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Item on Board administrative calendar: comment letter for all Supervisors

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Clerk of the Board: As someone who follows these issues very closely, I would like to express my support of the Green New Deal resolution at tomorrow's Board meeting. The young people who spoke before you last month articulated the need for such an action by our County. Thank you for doing the right thing for Santa Barbara County and for my grandchildren. Respectfully, Mary Ellen Brooks